
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 03-03-2025 

Date:      03-29-2025 

Subject: Perch Base Annual Picnic & Meeting 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

There is no general meeting at Dillions this month. Perch Base will meet and picnic at 

Paloma Community Park in Peoria as we have done in the last couple of years on 

Saturday, Apr 12th at about 1100.  Go to the Perch Base website for directions and details. 

The COB needs a head count for the stores’ load, and he needs it SOON!  The COB is also 

requesting that those attending bring a dessert or side dish and let him know what it is 

when you RSVP. It can’t be stressed more strongly that you RSVP ASAP. The COB will 

be traveling next week. So, RSVP to his email address (don.robertson.61@gmail.com) or 

(COB@perch-base.org) will be the most effective notification method. You can also email 

your RSVP to the Base Commander(commander@perch-base.org). 

  

At the picnic, there will be a Holland Club induction ceremony for some of our shipmates 

who have been qualified in submarines for fifty or more years. A great reason to attend 

the picnic and celebrate our shipmates’ achievements. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 
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